
Dear Parents,  
 
Summer is the perfect time to keep building and deepening math understanding! Our classroom 
will be using Zearn Math next year, and this summer your student can begin learning with Zearn 
Math’s interactive Digital Lessons while school is out. Zearn Math’s Digital Lessons are free to 
use since Zearn is a nonprofit that offers its curriculum at no charge to students and families. 
 
To access Zearn Math over the summer, your student will need a computer or iPad with an 
internet connection, headphones, and paper Student Notes (which can be printed from each 
Digital Lesson for guided lesson portions). Below are your student’s login credentials. To access 
Zearn Math, visit www.zearn.org and have your student enter the username and password 
below.  
 
Students will receive a prize at the beginning of the school year if they earn at least 20 badges! 
 
Your Student’s Login Information 
 
Username: <<Username>> 
 
Password: Gesher 
 
If you would like to learn more about Zearn Math or have any questions, visit Zearn’s Help 
Center at help.zearn.org.  
 


